
Cannon Golf Club Temporary Operations… Rules and Regulations…

2020

 

Once we have the opportunity to open

the golf course, the following will take place until further notice.  These

temporarglag

area are to remain closed, no exceptions, until further notice.  The

putting green will remain open.

 

Golf Shop – The golf shop will be

open/closed.  The golf shop staff will be

inside and can assist you with any merchandise you may need-we are

fully

stocked.  We will put any purchases you

have in a bag and set them outside the front door of the golf shop.  We

can take a credit card payment by

phone.  Your support of the golf shop is

truly appreciated!

 

Golf Carts – Carts can be operated/used by single

riders only.  Immediate family living

in the same household (i.e. husband/wife or parent/child) are the only

exception that allows 2 people to share a golf cart (This is subject to an

executive order).  Carts will be cleaned

and disinfected after each use.  

 



 

Posting Scores – The computer in the golf shop has

been removed and we are recommending to use the GHIN Mobile app.

 

Parking Lot Congregation – Do not congregate in the

parking lot after your round. This will be the quickest way to have our

golf course access rescinded by the state or local government.  Social

distancing requirements apply to the

entire grounds of the club, including the parking lot.  This goes for on or

near the 18th

(or 9th) green.

 

Golf Course Setup

 

Greens – Greens will be maintained as

normal

 

Flagsticks – Flagsticks will be in

with the cup turned upside down.  Do

not touch the flagstick! You will be able to get the ball out of the hole

with your putter.

 

Touchpoints on the golf course – On

course touch points that will be eliminated:

rakes, ball washers, benches, scorecards, pencils, tees, community

water

coolers, towels and seed bottles.


